CENTRAL ADOPTION RESOURCE AUTHORITY

Veerendra Mishra MINISTRY OF WOMEN & CHILD DEVELOPMENT
Secretary GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
F.No.. 45-11/2015-CARA 03.08.2015
To

The President/Chairman/

General Secretary/Secretary/

Board of Trustee/Director of

All Adoption Agencies in the Country

Sub: Introduction of Aadhaar Number in the Adoption System- reg.
Dear Sir/Madam,

With reference to the Circular of this Office of even number dated 12.02.2015,
this is to clarify that it is not mandatory for any person to have Aadhaar Number for
registering online as a prospective Adoptive Parent (PAP).

2. Although, Aadhaar card has been recognized as one of the documents as proof
of residence, it is not a mandatory document. A PAP has many other options to provide
as residence proof, that include: Voter ID card, passport, driving license, electricity bill
or telephone bill.

Yours sincerely,

(Veerendra Mishra)

Secretary, (CARA)
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